
 

 

ODEM HIGH SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 3rd Six Weeks 

From The Office Of The Principal 
 
Calvin Bowers 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

We hope all of you had an Owlstanding third six weeks and a great first semester at OHS. The 

third six weeks was full of exciting events and opportunities for students and staff to give back to 

the community. A common theme during the third marking period was community service and 

engagement. The first community event was the Veterans Day ceremony. The FCCLA and FFA 

chapters joined together to recognize and celebrate veterans in the community. Odem alumni and 

OEISD employee Coach Joey Torres was the keynote speaker for the ceremony.  

The district also hosted the second annual feast of kindness which invited students, staff, parents, 

and everyone in the Odem and Edroy communities to pick up a Thanksgiving meal. The pandem-

ic could not stop the Owls from finding creative ways to continue this heart-warming tradition. 

Instead of hosting the meal in the cafeteria, the district offered curbside meal pick up, and served 

over 1,500 Thanksgiving plates. Community members, district staff, and students volunteered to 

set-up, serve, and clean up for the event, and the OEISD cafeteria staff prepared a delicious meal.  

Other community service events from the six weeks included the OEISD canned food drive. The 

service project brought in over 4,571 food items. The food was donated to the First Baptist 

Church of Odem. In addition, the student council organized a toy drive for toys for tots, and BPA 

collected gifts for children through their annual Christmas Angel Tree project. 

Another highlight of the third six weeks comes from exemplary performances from students in 

extracurricular activities. The varsity football team concluded their season as District Champions. 

The future looks bright for the Scrappin Owls as the JV football team also clinched a District 

Championship. In addition, The Spirit of OHS attended the Region Marching Contest in Calallen. 

They achieved their 15th consecutive superior rating and qualified for the Area Marching Con-

test.  

The fourth six weeks will be a fresh start of a new year and semester. You can to stay up to date 

on all of the activities and events for the very active Spring semester by following campus Twitter 

pages, Living Tree, or Facebook. 

Respectfully, 

Calvin Bowers  

• 1/4 Teacher planning 
student holiday 

• 1/5 Staff Development 
student holiday 

• 1/6 1st day of Semester 
2 

• 1/7 Report cards go 
home 

• 1/18 Martin Luther King 
Day 

• 2/19 End of 4th Six 
Weeks 

• 2/22 Staff development 
student holiday 

Purchase a spirit 
scarf in the front 
office for $20.00.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


